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Code of Conduct Rule 9 Collaborative Meeting Notice 
 
 

Monday, March 11, 2019 from 9:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. 
Michigan Public Service Commission (MPSC), Lake Michigan Hearing Room 

7109 W. Saginaw Hwy., Lansing, MI  48917 
 
 
Dear Prospective Collaborative Participants: 
 
In its order dated August 28, 2018 in Case No. U-18361, the Commission directed that the 
Commission Staff shall convene a collaborative with the utilities and alternative electric 
suppliers who will be subject to the Code of Conduct rules, and all other interested parties, for 
“the purpose of identifying a process whereby competitors who wish to receive information that 
is shared by a utility under proposed Rule 9 make their request for the information known to the 
utility.” (see page 18, ordering paragraph C)   
 
If you wish to participate, please contact Lacie Latimore at latimorel@michigan.gov by close of 
business on Monday, February 25.  In doing so, please indicate:  

(a) what entity you are with 
(b) your contact email address 
(c) your contact phone number 
(d) total number of participants who plan to attend in person for your entity 
(e) total number of participants who plan to attend by phone for your entity 
(f) if you have any unique meeting needs 

 
Staff will circulate an email to the collaborative distribution list on or after February 26, 2019 
with specific meeting information, including any documents that may be relevant to the 
collaborative meeting.   
 
If you have questions, please contact Lacie Latimore at 517-284-8122 or 
latimorel@michigan.gov 
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